
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter HT3 

Welcome back to Nursery!  
We hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas holiday and a Happy New Year.  Please 
encourage children to share their news with staff and tell us what they got up to in the 
Christmas holiday.  Our topic this term is ‘Its’ Alive’.  We will be retelling familiar stories, 

naming and counting animals and talking about size.   
 

 Bookbags 

Bookbags need returning 

every WEDNESDAY, they will 

only be changed on this day. 

The children will have the 

opportunity to take home a 

library book each week in 

their bags. 

Homework  

As last half term a homework 

grid will be going home on 

the first week back in book 

bags. You can then tick them 

off like Bingo as you complete 

each activity!  Children only 

need to complete 1 a week. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Provision 

Children have access to outdoor 

provision every day.  Please 

make sure they are dressed 

appropriately. A warm coat 

with their name in.  Practise 

putting hats, coats and gloves 

on.  Footwear needs to be 

appropriate for the weather. 

When you bring your child into 

Nursery please remember to 

encourage children to treat the 

toys with respect as some have 

been broken before we have 

opened our doors. 

 

 

Reminders 

-We are a water-only school. 

No juice or flavoured water 

please. 

-No nuts are allowed in 

packed lunches. 

-Label your child’s belongings. 

-If your child is due to start 

Reception in 2025 remember 

you need to apply for a place.   

-Leave a change of clothes in 

school in case of accidents. 

-Inform us if your child will 

be absent from Nursery.  If 

your child does not attend 

regularly they risk losing their 

place. 

 

 

 


